
NOTICE OF 2023 CCR AVAILABILITY 

 

 
THE VILLAGE OF MARISSA WATER SYSTEM 

HAS AVAILABLE THE 2023 ANNUAL 

DRINKING WATER QUALITY REPORT. THIS 

REPORT INCLUDES BASIC INFORMATION ON 

THE SOURCE(S) OF YOUR DRINKING WATER, 

THE LEVEL OF ANY CONTAMINANTS THAT 

WERE DETECTED IN THE WATER AND 

COMPLIANCE WITH OTHER DRINKING 

WATER RULES, AS WELL AS SOME 

EDUCATIONAL MATERIALS. TO OBTAIN 

YOUR FREE COPY OF THE REPORT, YOU CAN 

VISIT THE LINK BELOW, PICK ONE UP AT 

VILLAGE HALL OR CONTACT HYDRO 

SERVICES, INC. AT 618-539-5541 OR 

hydroservicesinc@sbcglobal.net AND A COPY 

WILL BE SENT TO YOU. 

 

Your Annual Water Quality Report is now 
available at www.ilrwa.org/ccr/Marissa.pdf 
 

PLEASE NOTE THIS REPORT WILL NOT BE 

MAILED. 
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